
Town of Sharon 
Master Plan Steering Committee  

Minutes of 11/14/18 
Sharon Community Center 

 

MPSC 

Susan Price Town Staff Susan Rich 

  

  

 
Only Susan Rich and Susan Price were present for the meeting.  
 
There was a discussion of the Draft Vision Statement.  
 
Susan Rich said she would like to see infill residential buildings to be to the scale and 
character of the existing neighboring buildings, especially near the center of town. She 
would like to see the development of a historic district in the center of town. She said 
many houses could be included in a new historic district designation. 
 
Next meeting to be determined. 
 
Meeting adjourned 7:30pm. 


